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Dear Sir/Madam,
Sheffield City Council is refreshing the Home to School Travel & Transport policy ahead of the 2019-20 school year, and would like to gain the views of people who might be affected by any changes - this includes young people, their parent/carers, schools, colleges, the voluntary, community and faith sector, and neighbouring local authorities. Please note that this is for students of compulsory school age (5-16) at September 2019. 

There are minimal proposed changes from the 2018-19 policy, summarised below:
	Proposed change
	How this might affect service users

	Distinction is now shown between the requirements for medical evidence where a parent/carer has a temporary medical condition, and those with a long term medical issue or disability 


	A reduction in the frequency in which medical evidence might be requested.

	Clarification that where parents choose an alternative school to that considered the nearest qualifying school by the Local Authority, that travel support may not be provided.

This is clarification of existing practice, not a change


	Parent/carers need to understand when choosing a school place, if this is somewhere other than the nearest qualifying school, that they may be responsible for home to school travel.




Parent/carers and schools are positively encouraged to discuss these issues with children and young people who might be affected, where you feel it is appropriate.

If you would like to highlight any issues or concerns in relation to this policy, please contact us by 14 June 2019  to ensure that we have sufficient time to consider your views. To give feedback, or if you need this letter in a different language, please contact us by email indetravel@sheffield.gov.uk or by telephone 0114 2053542.

Yours faithfully,
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